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Senator Ron Wyden, a Democrat from Oregon, has recently posted on his website draft legislation for his version of 
"protecting" the national and Bureau of Land Management forests in Oregon. Most of the politically astute in the 
conservation community feel that, for this bill to move forward, he will strongly be urging Senators Patty Murray and 
Maria Cantwell to come on board and the legislation would thus cover at least Washington state as well as Oregon. 
Conservationists will be meeting in May to discuss how to handle this. OFCO's board believes we should just work to 
kill this bad legislation. Oregon Wild has done a good analysis of this bill and we link to it here for those who want to 
learn more. 

 
 

http://www.oregonwild.org/about/press-room/press-releases/conservation-groups-cheer-new-wyden-forest-legislation

